
W I N T E R  I S  H E R E  A T
Y W L A P !

Can you believe half of our school year

has already come and gone? Time flies

when you 're having fun . 

Students have been working on their

STEAM fair projects every month during

our STEAM Fridays . We also have a fun

Winter Olympic themed STEAM Friday

coming up on February 4th . 

Just a reminder that we are still

accepting donations for our MakerMart in

the front office . Below is a list of items on

our wishlist !

Here is a link to a wish list of items for our

MakerMart

Here is a link to our Amazon wish list for

organization items for our MakerMart

BLUE JAY STEAM
Y W L A  P R I M A R Y  S T E A M  N E W S L E T T E R

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 2  •  I S S U E  4

J A N U A R Y  S T E A M  C H A L L E N G E

Have you ever wondered how animals in

very cold habitats keep warm? 

In this challenge you will be exploring

blubber ! What is blubber? How does

blubber keep animals such as whales

warm? 

Click here to get a list of materials and

detailed instructions for this activity !

Have fun !

B L U B B E R  S C I E N C E

C O N T A C T  M E
Send me some pictures  so I

can feature them in the next

newsletter !

Mrs.
Boone

mailto:jboone2@saisd.net
https://littlebinsforlittlehands.com/blubber-experiment/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18nHSvU1s9QpaG4OTz3VcnyIAjux1LOvEYr1d3SH-ndM/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2QW3COR72OTLF?ref_=wl_share
https://littlebinsforlittlehands.com/blubber-experiment/

